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From: Michaél Lee, Safety Defects Engineer

Office of Defects Investigation
To: RQO09-003 Investigation File

This memo is to note that a meeting between representatives of Chrysler LLC and NHTSA was
held on November 10, 2009, in Washington, DC, regarding RQ09-003.

Chrysler representatives included Reginald Modlin, Dave Dillon, Dino Depaolis, and Guy
Nuscholtz.

NHTSA representatives included Kathy DeMeter, Scott Yon, Michael Lee, and James Saunders.




